
 
Anne Elliott elliotta@ihug.co.nz 2/13/13 
to me 
 

Hello Paul 

 

My name is Anne Elliott and my husband and I are looking at purchasing 335 Greens Road - the 
Ferry property up the end. I have read the BOI findings and also much (although not all) 
correspondence from yourself and John Adams on the internet. 

 

I'm being quite presumptuous here but I was hoping that if you had any advice for us over 
what is likely to happen now the legitimacy of the Judge has been questioned, that you would 
be willing to share it with me. I have tried to find someone who would give me a risk 
assessment for us to purchase the property but no one seems willing or competent enough to 
do it officially. I guess I'm looking for worst case scenario, best case obviously being that the 
wind farm will never go ahead. 

 

I'm not sure what the situation will be if the BOI findings are over turned. Does that mean the 
whole thing is thrown out and MRP have to reapply or that it reverts to 104 turbines? If MRP 
have to reapply what is the chance that they will get 121 turbines consented? 

 

I'm not expecting you to answer these questions for me Paul, especially as you have no idea 
who I am, but maybe you can point me in the right direction? We love the property at 335 
Greens Road and it's unlikely we will find another one quite like it, but we don't want to 
make a huge mistake and find that we have a great big turbine or pylon breathing down our 
necks. 
Many thanks 

  



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Paul Stichbury paulstichbury@gmail.com 2/13/13 
 

to John, 

Anne Hi 

Anne, 

 
I am more than happy to reply to you. 

 
Firstly the consent is a fraud. The Government is sitting on this and trying to avoid us. 
We will try to force the issue shortly. There has been no public denial of what we 
have stated and the local paper is being gagged on this and other issues. 

 
For sure no one in PNCC or govt is going to give you a straight answer. Right now 
MRP is seeking to have added to the district plan a statement which will override the 
noise conditions. The noise conditions are also a total fraud. 
 

In the event of the consent being withdrawn the chances of MRP getting another 
resource consent is, in my opinion, slim at best as the One Plan is now in force. MRP 
aided and abetted by Nick Smith got the Call-In they desired because the wind farm 
would never have been approved in the Environment Court. 

 

I know the property at 335 Greens Road and can see why you love it. We used to own 
a block of land almost right above you in Ngahere Park - but we had to sell as our 
investment which we had planned to exit to build there, collapsed in bankruptcy. All we 
had left was the land and it was many months before we found a buyer. The proceeds 
from that sale went into pursuing the bankruptcy and even though we won 4 years out 
we are still without a cent and waiting, waiting, waiting. Our total losses are eye 
watering. I don't want this to happen to you!!! 

 
Perhaps you could sign a conditional agreement where the sale is only consummated if 
the govt states categorically that the wind farm does not have a legal consent. This is 
where the current owners could write an angry letter to Judith Collins on your behalf. 

 
John and Rosemary Adams live at 24 Greens Road. They are very approachable and 
will discuss this with you. I live in Hong Kong at present, although if this disaster does 
not go ahead I could one day be a neighbour of yours. John's number is 06 354 6200. 
Give him a call. 
 

Let me know how you get on. I am copying this email to him. 
 

Kind regards



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Anne Elliott elliotta@ihug.co.nz 2/27/13 

to me, John  
 

Hi Paul & Rosemary 
 

I thought I would give you an update on our interest in the property at Greens Road. 

 

I was informed today by the vendor's solicitor that the Ferry's had signed a confidentiality 

agreement with MRP so we are unable to access any information about the property with 
regard to their dealings with MRP and that we therefore terminate our interest in the 
property. I have informed the real estate agent of this and expressed my disappointment that I 
had to discover this for myself (and after incurring fees for legal advice) when I considered it 

was his duty to be aware of that and therefore disclose it to me. He is now fully aware of 
everything I have discovered so is therefore legally obliged to tell any prospective purchasers. 
He will no doubt ring me tomorrow and I will remind him of his legal obligation. 
 

Thank you all for your valuable assistance and caring nature. Our paths may cross again one day. 
 

Blessings 
 
Anne 



 

 

Alison Mildon allymiro@gmail.com 12/3/12 
 

 
 

to me  
 

  
 

 
 

 
“It's a completely different thing however when the big boys come to town. Of course they're 
saying this particular clause only applies to "existing" infrastructure, but I'm afraid that a consent 
is considered as existing, and the Turitea and Puketoi consents are for a ten year lapse period, 
so essentially such a clause almost guarantees them a right of veto over anything they perceive 
as detrimental to their interests, or could be used to put a stop to any complaints from affected 
parties. The argument used for Te Rere Hau which is as long as it's within the conditions, but 
that doesn't mean they'll be closed down if they break conditions, nor does it assist if conditions 
turn out to be unreasonably inadequate. that's just bad luck for the affected party.” 


